
28 September, 2023. 

To 

Executive Director, M. S. Swaminathan Research Foundation, 

Third Cross Street, Institutional Area, Taramani, Chennai – 

600113, India executivedirector@mssrf.res.in doctorsoumya@mssrf.res.in chairpersonpa@mssrf.res.in 

Respected Executive Director, 

I would like to express my sincere condolences on the recent 

passing away of grandsire Dr Mankombu Sambasivan 

Swaminathan. I am falling words to express my deep sorrow on 

this occasion.  

I did come to realize his great kindness and compassion towards 

those less fortunate than him. I do know that he was very highly 

respected throughout this country and world, and his good works 

changed the lives of many. 

His kind self was my guide and together we shared some research 

aspects on, “Water” (Water: The Pacemaker for Life of Earth*).  

In each and every difficult time, I am with MSSRF and the it’s 

human resources. I would like to pray with the bottom of my heart 

from Almighty to grant his soul peace and all the strength to all his 

loved ones to face the dark situations.  

Please accept my heartfelt condolence and sympathy.  

Sincerely Yours,  

Vitthalrao B. Khyade 

(Retired Professor, Sharadabai Pawar Mahila Mahavidyalaya, 

Sharadanagar Tal. Baramati, Dist. Pune – 413115 (India). 

vbkhyade.2016@gmail.com  

(Water: The Pacemaker for Life of Earth*): Vitthalrao B. Khyade and 
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www.worldscientificnews.com . 



 

Through: My Baramati. 


